
From: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
To: 	 Cole, James (SMO) 
CC: 	 Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/22/2011 10:47:39 PM 
Subject: 	 Marisela letter 

ATF very much wants to send a letter to Marisela that she can provide to Mexican legislators. Their draft of course had 
various assertions such as 	 DP 	 : 5  which we 
resisted. The draft is boiled downThe fdllowingd_ 	 DP 	 !- not sure they will -b4 happy with 
it, but wanted to get your read if you happen to be looking at your blackberry. I think it is contemplated that it would be 
translated into Spanish and signed by ATF. 

op 

Stuart M. Goldberg 
Chief of Staff for the 
Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Room 4210 
950 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Tele: 202-353-8878 
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